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19 March 2020 

 

Dear Sirs 

Please find attached a revised version (Revision 6A) of the 
Norwich Northern Distributor Road Monitoring and Evaluation 
Plan: One Year After Report.  This supersedes earlier 
revisions provided to the Council. 

This report has been compiled in accordance with the 
methodology agreed with the Department for Transport, and 
forms an evaluator’s view on the overall performance of the 
scheme when all the indicators of performance are taken into 
account.  The contents of the report should be considered 
within the context of an agreed 15-year monitoring and 
evaluation framework. 

This revised report has been amended from the previous 
version to include the assessment of new data for Water 
Quality.  It also provides clarification on a couple of the sub-
sectional assessments for ecology and diversity.  The 
changes made in this revision are captured in Appendix C.  

If you have any questions arising from this revised report 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely  

For and on behalf of Mott MacDonald Ltd 

 

Stephen Cox 

Head of Economic and Social Development 

+44 (0)151 482 9916 

stephen.cox@mottmac.com 

FAO David Allfrey 
  
Infrastructure Delivery Manager 
Community and Environmental Services - Highways 
Norfolk County Council 
County Hall 
Martineau Lane 
Norwich, NR1 2DH 
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